
  
October 13, 2015 meeting 

Food Insecurity in Greensboro 
 

Having the alarming ranking of number 1 in 
food insecurity in the Nation is an alarming 
statistic. Our Branch met to learn more about 
the issue from Guilford County Department of 
Health Director, Merle Greene. 
 

 
 
Several non–profit organizations involved in 
supplying food assistance came to the meeting 
to share their insight and needs. Many 
members are involved in efforts to address 
the needs through their neighborhoods and 
churches. The Branch members brought 
supplies to be included in the CUCC Backpack 
program for Cone Elementary School 
students. 

 
 

November 2015 

NOTES 

Upcoming 
 

Saturday, January 9, 2016 
Welcome the New Year by attending 
our annual soup luncheon  
 

TOPIC: “YWCA+AAUW = Oh,yeh!” 
 

Location: Congregational United Church 
of Christ (CUCC) 400 W. Radiance Drive 
Meeting Time:  11:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
Program coordinator: Catherine Magid 
Speaker: Lindy Garnette, CEO of the 
Greensboro YWCA.  
Learn about the YWCA’s hallmark 
programs which provide emergency 
family shelter, teen parenting support, 
family reading programs, and much more. 
AAUW shares the concerns of the YWCA, 
and the YWCA shares our theme of 
“connections to collaborations.”  

 
Monday, December 7 
Book Browsers – GUESTS 
WELCOME 
Meeting Place: Kathleen Clay Edwards 
Family Branch Library, 1420 Price Park 
Road (off Hobbs Road), 27410 
Meeting Time: 1:30-3:00 p.m. 
Book Selection Lee, Harper, “To Kill a 
Mockingbird” , Jane Terwilligar, leader 
 

 

Give the Gift of an AAUW 
Membership 

 

Call Everlena Diggs at 336–315–9880 
for details about event memberships 
which are a bargain and will be the 
perfect stocking stuffer. 
 

 
News from the last 30 Days 

October 13 – program on Food  
     Insecurity 
October 19 – Women to Women  
     Luncheon; Dr. Lakshmi Iyer  
     nominated for Woman of the Year 
November 2 Book Browsers 
November 4 UNCG $tart $mart  
     workshop 
 

Upcoming Events – Details Inside 
Saturday, November 14 –  
           Annual Fall Luncheon  
December 7 Book Browsers 
January 9 Soup Luncheon at CUCC 

 “YWCA+AAUW=Oh Yeh!” 

  
 

 



Fall 2015 AAUW Greensboro Branch Programs and Events 
Theme: Connections to Collaborations 

 

 
 

2015 Fall Luncheon 
11 a.m., Saturday, November 14 

YWCA, 1807 East Wendover 

SPEAKER:  

CONGRESSWOMAN ALMA ADAMS 

 
____TICKETS $25 EACH                    
____RAFFLE TICKETS $5 EACH OR 3 FOR $10 
Donations in lieu of attendance gratefully accepted              
 

RSVP BY Monday, November 9, 2015 
Make checks payable to:  
AAUW Greensboro 

Mail reservation and check to: 
PO Box 10754, Greensboro, NC 27404 
 

Luncheon chair: Mary Fran Schickedantz  
mfs2809@triad.rr.com   336-299-6870 
 

Silent auction chair: Libby Haile 
hailemartin@aol.com  
 

This important annual event provides an 
opportunity to bring guests who may want to 
learn more about AAUW. Funds raised at this 
event are used to support important local 
projects such as $tart$mart salary negotiation 
workshops at our college and university 
partners. 
  
 

Greensboro Branch Nominates 
Dr. Lakshmi Iyer as Woman of 
the Year at Women to Women 

Luncheon October 19, 2015 

 
 
The Greensboro Branch was proud to 
nominate Dr. Lakshmi Iyer for her 
impressive work advancing access of girls 
to STEM education through her unique IT 
is for Girls weeklong summer camp and 
the annual Triad Tech Savvy one–day 
program, both held on the UNCG Campus. 
Dr. Iyer has received four AAUW National 
Grants making Greensboro one of only 21 
sites in the National holding Tech Savvy 
events. 
The STEM3 Triad Tech Savvy 2016 was 
awarded $5000 in early October and the 
event is scheduled for Saturday April 9, 
2016 in Sullivan Science at UNCG. Girls in 
sixth through ninth grades will be invited 
to register to attend along with their 
parents. 
 

AAUW $tart $mart at UNCG’s Bryan 
School of Business and Economics 
     

 
 
On Wednesday evening November 4, thirty-
six young women students attended a 
$tart$mart salary negotiation workshop 
sponsored by the UNCG Bryan School of 
business and economics. The 
undergraduate juniors and seniors were 
enthusiastic about learning how to start 
early to gain pay equity. Hands shot up to 
contribute to the discussion about 
budgeting, researching a potential job 
opportunity, and debriefing after role 
playing an interview for a career position. 
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